Dear Students and Parents,

Welcome to fourth grade! Our names are Mrs. Barlow and Mrs. Johnson. We will be your child's teachers for the 2023-2024 school year. We are excited to learn about each other as we build our classroom community. We hope you are as excited as we are about another great year at Wolf Lake Elementary!

This year we are continuing to departmentalize for reading and math. Mrs. Johnson will teach reading and writing and Mrs. Barlow will teach math and science. Through this process, we will be able to focus on our specific areas of instruction. We will also work on intervention strategies as needed and will enhance student's learning through enrichment activities. We are excited to be working together for the 2nd year in a row and having shared responsibility for our students.

We have high expectations for your child's success, both academically and behaviorally. 4th grade is a year of tremendous growth and we appreciate your support as we help your child develop more independence and responsibility. We will hold them <u>accountable</u> for their actions and keep you informed of their progress, as we are a team!

If you have any questions, feel free to email us at dawn.barlow@ocps.net or jo-anne.kitson-johnson@ocps.net. We look forward to seeing you at our Meet the Teacher event. Be on the lookout for that date soon!

Sincerely, Mrs. Barlow & Mrs. Kítson-Johnson

The following supplies are needed for reading class:

1 pack of sheet protectors
3 plastic poly folders (red, green and blue)
2 spiral notebooks (red and green)

Classroom Wish List

Recess Equipment (playground balls, jump ropes, etc)
Extra dry erase markers (we use these EVERY DAY (3))
Extra sheet protectors
Extra 1-inch binders for student use
Astrobrights paper